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Directing the City Manager to report to the City Commission on or before October 16,
2018, about affordable housing concerns and plans, including the following subjects:
(1) A plan to use the 300 affordable workforce housing units being allocated to the City
by the State of Florida; (2) The status of whether the County will accept the unit
allocation by the State and the potential for the City to gain additional units from the
County’s allocation; (3) After consultation with the Key West Housing Authority, the
preparation of a plan, including timeframes, for building at the Poinciana Housing site;
(4) Solicit advice from the Bahama Village Redevelopment Advisory Committee on a
plan to place affordable housing units on the designated set-aside acreage at Truman
Waterfront; (5) Update on potential plans for building on City and School Board
property at Trumbo Road, after consulting with the Monroe County School Board and
Superintendent; (6) The status of remaining BPAS units yet to be allocated, and any
plans to set aside units for these larger affordable housing projects.
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